
HB 1522

I am in favor of this bill because I believe the girls in the public restrooms have the right to
privacy from any man who happens to say he is a woman for the day, and this could happen! It
is not fair to the girls whose privacy is being violated, and its not fair to the parents of these girls
who have to worry that some predator will violate their daughters. It is a matter of public safety.


